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Comments: The vast majority of climbing on Lemmon requires the use of bolts, because cracks or other features

where removable gear can be used, are nearly nonexistent.  I can understand limiting new bolts (or preferably

requiring certain painted bolts to limit visibility) but no restrictions should be placed on replacing aging bolts.  This

is for safety reasons as there are many sport climbers in Tucson and having aging bolts (or missing bolts) on

some climbs will cause undue safety concerns.

 

Honestly, the bolts that are already there are not visible from the road or trails.  Thus, why mess with it.  


